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Rep. Angela Stroud Sworn in as the New State 
Representative for the 73rd Assembly District 

MADISON, Wis. – Representative Angela Stroud was officially sworn in as the State 
Representative for the 73rd Assembly District during a ceremony held today at the State Capitol. 
Rep. Stroud takes on this new role with a commitment to serving the residents of the 73rd and 
working toward positive and effective change in the State Legislature.  

“I am thrilled to announce that I have been sworn in as the next State Representative for the 
73rd Assembly District! It is an absolute privilege to serve the people of Wisconsin. There are so 
many issues that people want addressed. From increasing public school funding to expanding 
access to affordable healthcare and housing, we have critical work to do. Wisconsinites know 
that we need government to be a force for good in our lives. I look forward to working hard with 
my colleagues on both sides of the aisle to get results.” 

### 

Representative Angela Stroud was elected in 2024 and represents the 73rd Assembly District. 
Rep. Stroud currently serves on the Assembly Committee on Colleges and Universities, and 

Sporting Heritage. 


